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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Springdale are very excited to be offering a new after-school dance club in January in 
partnership with Spotlight Dance. The club will be open to Years 3 and 4 in the Spring 
Term and Years 5 and 6 in the Summer Term.  
 
The first session will take place on Tuesday 16th January. The club will run from 
3:15pm – 4:20pm and children should wear school PE/Games kit with suitable trainers.  
 
There are 30 places available and places will be offered on a first come, first served 
basis. Sessions are £3.50 a week with payments for the half term being made via 
School Comms.  
 
The first block of sessions to run until Easter for Years 3 & 4. Dates as follows:  
16/1, 23/1, 30/1, 6/2  - Half Term  
20/2, 27/2, 5/3, 12/3, 19/3. 
 

Second block of sessions to run after Easter until the Summer holidays for Years 5 & 6. 
Dates as follows: 9/4, 16/4, 23/4, 30/4, 7/5, 14/5, 21/5, 4/6, 11/6, 18/6, 25/6, 2/7, 9/7, 
16/7. 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for your child, please give consent and make your 
payment via School Comms/School Gateway. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Mrs L. Worrall 
 
 
 
 


